
Clergy In Residence Program on Kauaʻi 
 
Ordained Bishops and Priests of The Episcopal 
Church are invited with warm aloha to come 
join us on the Island of Kauaʻi to spend three 
months in retreat, sabbatical, or transition at 
our new vicarage dedicated as the Queen 
Liliʻuokalani Hale at Christ Memorial Episcopal 
Church in Kilauea.  We will provide: 

• Lodging 
• Use of Auto 
• RT Air Fare to Lihue of $1200 
• Weekly Worship Service stipend of 

$300  
 
You’ll be met at the Līhuʻe Airport and transported to the Queen Lili‘uokalani Hale next to the 
Christ Memorial Episcopal Church in Kīlauea 30 min away.   
 
Sight-seeing suggestions and Hawaiian culture tips given upon request.   
 

Rite II Services at 8 and 9:30 with a coffee hour at 9 
when available at the Queen Liliʻuokalani 
Hale carport if raining or otherwise on the Parish 
Hall lanai.   
 
Facilitate a six-week Thursday Class from 9-10 AM 
via Zoom on a topic of your choice.   
 
The Island of Kauaʻi is here for you to explore and 
enjoy for three months as you serve at the Christ 
Memorial Episcopal Church in Kīlauea.  We are a 
small but active congregation with a thriving Helen 
Mitsui Thrift Shop across the street open six days a 
week and rented out Parish Hall for community 
organizations.  The priest office is also across the 
street so that the new furnished vicarage can offer 
you maximum privacy.   



The new 2B/2.5B vicarage, dedicated as 
the Queen Liliʻuokalani Hale sleeps 4 with 
garage/carport that has a half bath for 
use during Sunday morning services.  We 
anticipate building will be completed by 
October 2023.   
 
Time slots are now open starting Aug-
Sept 2023 at a nearby 1B/1B unit in 
Kalihiwai Ridge and then October 2023 
for 3 month increments thereafter to end 
of 2024 at the new vicarage.   
 

There is much to enjoy on Kauaʻi with Kīlauea 
town becoming a revitalized center of 
restaurants and shops, Kīlauea Lighthouse and 
Wildlife Refuge at the end of the road, Kalihiwai 
Bay the nearest white sand beach, Stone Dam 
and Anaina Hou Community Park across Kūhiō 
Highway for trail hiking, miniature golf, Saturday 
farmer’s market, auditorium for special island 
events, and Princeville with an excellent public 
library and Hanalei just 10 and 20 minutes 
away.   
 

 
To make your reservation or for more information contact:  
 
Maggie Lea or Phyllis Somers 
 
maggieleapsych@gmail.com 1-808-828-6417 
 
phylsomers5@gmail.com 1-808-634-8025 
 
 
 

 
 


